
MI Researchers Showcased 

Take one fisheries scientist and two marine safety centres and you have the three 
remarkable stories about applied research and development happening right here at the 
Marine Institute. 

Dr. Scott Grant of MI’s Centre for Sustainable Aquatic Resources and the institute’s 
Centre for Marine Simulation and the Offshore Safety and Survival Centre have been 
showcased in the 2003-2004 Memorial University Research Report. 

The annual report provides an overview of the diverse range of research ideas being 
explored at Memorial and highlights the progress it has made towards its research targets, 
and its contributions to the community.    

To read more about the dynamic research initiatives undertaken by the Institute, visit  

Centre for Marine Simulation 

www.mun.ca/research/2004report/impact/safety_first.php 

Offshore Safety and Survival 

www.mun.ca/research/2004report/collaborations/offshore_safety.php 

Scott Grant – Centre for Sustainable Aquatic Resources 

www.mun.ca/research/2004report/collaborations/research_scientists.php 

 

To read the complete research report, visit www.mun.ca/research/research_report.php 
The report is also available on CD and the highlights are printed in a brochure.  
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